
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             
 

Dear Parent/Guardian

  

Newsletter No 24 – 12th March, 2021 

 

A fantastic week and so special to have all our children coming back into school. 

Seeing their smiles and excitement at being back with their friends and staff at St Wilfrid’s has been a real pleasure! 

Thank you for all you have done during lockdown and we pray that this will be the last time that schools will have to 

close. 

With this in mind, can I remind you all again, of the importance of keeping 2 metre distance from other adults and 

wearing face coverings (unless exempt) when on, or around, the school site. 

 

Lenten Appeals 

Thank you all for your contributions to our charity fundraising. 

Friday Non-Uniform Days - £88 at present 

Year 4 – NSPCC and Childline - £70 at present 

Year 6 – Alton Castle - £93 at present 

Next week, Year 5 will have their ‘Board Game Play Day’ for the Trussell Trust (Erdington Food Bank). 

 

Macmillan ‘Drink and Cake’ 

Today we celebrated the return to school and the wonderful work of Macmillan Cancer Care with a drink and cake – 

lots of very satisfied faces! 

 

Parent Governors 

A reminder that nominations for the role of Parent Governor at St Wilfrid’s closes on Monday 15th March at 12 

noon. 

Nominations should be returned online or via paper copy to the school office. 

 

 

Values and Virtues 

We are continuing to be Attentive and Discerning. 

Congratulations to Samuel (2G) and Hollie (5M) who are the winners of the certificates this week. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Pink Badges: Hurairah, Sanu, Layla 

Purple Badges: Emmanuella, Mason F 

Red Badge: Jameelah 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

Nursery Darcy-Rai 

Reception CT Hussain 

Reception SS Vinnie 

Year 1M Daanish, Ellie 

Year 1GP Gracie 

Year 2B Whole class 

Year 2G Sara, Daniyal 

Year 3C Whole class 

Year 3M Sefora, Perla 

Year 4B Kayla 

Year 4P Lola 

Year 5B Mustapha 

Year 5M Leonardo 

Year 6G Jaydan 

Year 6TW Paris 

Sports Award Abigail (5M) 

Well done everyone! 

 

 

Hodge Hill Church (locally known as the Blue Cross Church) 

People from Open Door Community Foundation and Hodge Hill Church have come together, and will soon be hosting and 

running, Hodge Hill Pantry.  For a small weekly subscription of £4, members of the Hodge Hill Pantry will be able to 

purchase a weekly food shop, including fresh fruit and vegetables and family favourites to stock up the cupboard and 

fridge.  The pantry will have a Covid-safe opening plan, with bookable time slots. Please visit www.yourlocalpantry.co.uk 

for more information or call Paul on 07720249943 or email YLPHodgeHill@gmail.com. Thank you.  

 

 

Prayers 

Please keep Mrs Harris’s and Mrs Clarke’s mums in your prayers and all who are poorly at this time. 

 

Enjoy the weekend – ‘Happy Mother’s Day’ to all the mums – make sure you put your feet up and get waited on – you 

deserve it! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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